
Boardmember Nethe Rosa Hjørland resigns from the Photocat board of 
Directors 

Nethe Rosa Hjørland resigns from the Photocat board of Directors as of 31st of October 2017. 

The Chairman of the board, Mette Therkildsen, thanks Nethe Rosa Hjørland for her work and 

contribution as part of the board of Directors and as part of Photocat A/S. 

  

About Photocat: 

Photocat manufactures patented coating materials for both outdoor and indoor applications with the 

effect to degrade NOx and VOCs when exposed to light. Both NOx and VOCs are severely 

damaging to human health. Photocat's patented technology is a very efficient and economically 

viable alternative to many of the traditional technologies targeting NOx (e.g. bus catalysts, flue gas 

cleaning etc.). Photocat's shares are listed on Nasdaq Stockholm, First North with the ticker PCAT. 

The company's Certified Advisor is Mangold Fondkommission 

  

For More Information, Please Contact: 

Michael Humle,                                             Mette Therkildsen 

Tel: +45 2210 2523                                       Tel: +45 4840 4150 

e-mail: michael@photocat.net                    e-mail: mt@gribvand.dk 

  

Photocat A/S is obliged to publisize this information in accordance with the EU Market Abuse 

regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact 

persons set out above, at CET 11:08 on October 31st 2017. 

 


